
Concrete Batch Plant 
Site Walkabout 

The Friends of Central Vancouver has organized a walking tour of the site 
for the proposed concrete batch plant. In attendance will be several Clark 
County Councilors and members of the media.


An excerpt from the invitation to the Clark County Councilors:




Did you get the invitation for a walk about so you can lay eyes 
on the land that is both the place where 62 town homes are 
being built, and the Proposed Concrete Batch Plant?


Date  Saturday Feb 25th, 2023

Time at 10 AM

Yes, I hope the press will join us


Recommend wearing boots the land is soggy.


You can get a feel for our neighborhood while you are visiting 
us.


I have asked that we meet at the intersection of NE 99th street 
and NE 80th Ave.  Pape Truck parts said we could use their 
parking lot and drive in past the gate if we wish to.  This 
property should provide you a good view of the area.


Seeing with your own eyes is much clearer that looking at a 
drawing.  Don’t you agree?


This is an important opportunity to show Clark County that we are united 
against this threat to our community. Please join us.
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